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Andrea Gyger

From: Rosalynn Feagins <rosalynn.feagins@du.edu>

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2012 11:05 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Colorado Charitable Solicitations Rules (8 CCR 1505-9).

Greetings,  

Thank you for the information on the upcoming Colorado Charitable Solicitations Rules meeting.  I’m responsible for 

solicitation registration management in all 50 states on behalf of the University of Denver.   The registration requirement 

is an effective tool for protecting the public from fraudulent solicitors, providing information to the public on those 

soliciting in the state of Colorado as well as to hold solicitors accountable to the state and the public.  My thoughts 

relative to current Colorado requirements and new requirements follow: 

 

 

1. Perhaps Colorado could be the leader in streamlining requirements for all 50 states 

2. Consider allowing the filed 990 satisfy 99% of the reporting requirement…..along with an updated profile to 

keep abreast of any changes in address, name changes, board members etc. 

3. Consider requiring a “registered agent” only for those entities that lie outside of Colorado – any bonafide 

Colorado business should have a bonafide address which can be used in the event of “serving notices”. 

4. Consider an automatic extension for any entity filing the 990 – most businesses who end their year on 6/30 

requires the extension for the 990 

 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to respond.   

Rosalynn Feagins, MA 

University of Denver 

Controller’s Office 


